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World Book Day 

We had some amazing WBD doors. Congratulations 

to the following winning forms: 7.2, 8.6, 9.2, 10.2, 

11.7, 12.1, 13.2 and to 12.2 for being the overall win-

ner with Charlie and the Great Glass Elevator. 

https://spellbindingcumbria.org.uk/secondary/ 

 
All of the Spellbinding shortlist books are 
available to borrow from the library. 

New To The Library 

The Library Web App enables students to set up a 
profile, search for and reserve books as well as view 
reading lists amongst other things.  

https://uk.accessit.online/krk02/#!dashboard 

 

Book Request Form 

Students can request books that they would 
like to have in the library by filling out a book 
request form which can be found on the Web 
App home page or by collecting a form from 
the library. 

 

https://uk.accessit.online/krk02/#!dashboard 

Silent Thursday 

In response to the recent student survey the 

library will now be a silent working/reading 

space every Thursday during lunch. 

 

Students will need a ‘Library Pass’ which 

they can get from their form tutor or the li-

brarian, Mrs Armstrong. 

 
LIBRARY PASS 

 

Silent Thursday 
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